
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are upgrading how we Manage Excursions! 
 
The new system, called Consent2Go (C2G) will (from Term 3), change how we manage excursions. 
The new system will: 

● Enable excursion notifications via email (and in emergency situations SMS); 
● Allow you to grant permission within an email interface; 
● Inform you via email about excursion information and updates; 
● Facilitate via email the communication of up-to-date personal and medical information 

about your child; 
● Allow teaching staff to track excursion permission electronically; 
● In the future, we also hope to enable (where necessary) excursion payment via the email 

interface. 
 
C2G will replace the need for paper permission and information notes. It will also allow you to easily 
update information related to your child. 
 

 
 
Shortly, you will receive an email that will ask you to check and adjust any information that needs to 
be updated.  
Please note you will be asked to re-enter some information that you have already provided to the 
school, this particularly relates to the details of medical conditions.  
If your child has a medical condition/s we understand that this may take some extra time. We 
appreciate your assistance in this regard as this process will ensure that we have the most up-to-
date information. 
 

 
 

The first step in enabling C2G is to ensure that important 
information is up-to-date.  

 

Please check your inbox and Spam or Junk email boxes. 

Introducing Consent2Go, a 
paperless way of managing 

excursions. 



 

FAQs: https://consent2go.com/frequently-asked-questions/ 
 

 

These screenshots provide an outline of the process 


